
 

 

 
 

Memorandum 
 

To:  Chuck Lindsey, City Manager 
 
From:  Sean Cannon, Ports Director 
 
Date:  July 9, 2019 
 
Re:  June Monthly Report  

 
 
 
 
Revenue:  City Marina saw $54,430 in total revenue during the month of June.  
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Occupancy: June’s average daily occupancy was 60%.   
 
 

 
 
 
 
TOTAL TRANSIENT ARRIVALS  
 
*IN-STATE VESSELS: 27 
 
*OUT-OF-STATE VESSELS: 8 
 
*FOREIGN VESSELS: 1 
 
Derelict Vessels:  FWC is handling all derelict vessels.  
 
News: Seamar inspection of the mooring ball was done early June and passed with no red flags. The marina 
has been working on hurricane preparedness; i.e hurricane policies, employee FEMA training, etc. Marina is 
also in preparation for the annual hurricane seminar coming up in July (flyer attached). 
 
Projects: The annual painting of the bathroom and showers. 
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